
Notice 

20.01.2022 

 

5
th

 Semester Programme Practical Examination 

 

It is hereby notify to all 5
th

semester programme students that your chemistry practical 

examination will be held on 25
th 

January 2022 at 11am. Question will be provided in respective 

what’s app group (https://chat.whatsapp.com/Jmi8dtuDInsGJsCnDp91Ea) of examination.   

 

 Head of the Department 

Department of Chemistry 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/LEltCA1z2SG1W75hG5xbV?domain=chat.whatsapp.com

